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This project looks at the relationship between State Probation and County 
Sheriff’s offices in an effort to identify what is working and what needs to be done 
to increase effectiveness. A brief overview of existing strategies is provided, 
followed by the survey results of those in the trenches of the Sheriff’s Offices and 
State Probation offices across the state.  The insights of those who actually do 
the work are indicative of what must be done to enhance public safety by 
offender accountability. 
 


